
From: Elizabeth Elliott
To: Kiran Singh; Lucy Garcia
Subject: FW: Letter of Support for 3141-3155 El Camino Road
Date: Friday, June 17, 2022 9:29:21 AM
Attachments: 3141-3155 El Camino Road - Letter of Support.pdf
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From: PlanningCommission 
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 9:28 AM
To:  Debby Fernandez
<DFernandez@santaclaraca.gov>
Cc: Reena Brilliot <RBrilliot@SantaClaraCA.gov>; Lesley Xavier <LXavier@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: FW: Letter of Support for 3141-3155 El Camino Road

Good Morning Reed,
Your letter was received in the Planning Division and by way of this reply I am including the
appropriate staff for their information.  The item was approved with an unanimous vote at the
meeting.
Please note, your correspondence will part of the public record on this item.

Thank you.

Elizabeth Elliott 
Community Development Department | Planning Division
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
O: 408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2474

www.SantaClaraCA.gov

From: Reed Schwartz 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 6:11 PM
To: PlanningCommission <PLANNINGCOMMISSION@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: Letter of Support for 3141-3155 El Camino Road

Post Meeting Material
Planning Commission Meeting
6/15/22
Item 2



Hi,
Attached is a letter of support for the project at 3141-3155 El Camino Road.
Thanks!
--
Reed Schwartz
YIMBY Law Intern
Wesleyan University '24





general plan rather than the zoning. The amendment added Section (j)(4), which states:

For purposes of this section, a proposed housing development
project is not inconsistent with the applicable zoning standards
and criteria, and shall not require a rezoning, if the housing
development project is consistent with the objective general plan
standards and criteria but the zoning for the project site is
inconsistent with the general plan. If the local agency has
complied with paragraph (2), the local agency may require the
proposed housing development project to comply with the
objective standards and criteria of the zoning which is consistent
with the general plan, however, the standards and criteria shall be
applied to facilitate and accommodate development at the density
allowed on the site by the general plan and proposed by the
proposed housing development project. (Emphasis added.)

The above captioned proposal is general plan compliant, and must be approved at the density
allowed on the site by the general plan and proposed by the housing development project (PD),
therefore, your local agency must approve the application regardless of whether a zoning
change is granted, or else make findings to the effect that the proposed project would have an
adverse impact on public health and safety, as described above. Should the City fail to comply
with the law, YIMBY Law will not hesitate to take legal action to ensure that the law is
enforced.

I am signing this letter both in my capacity as the Executive Director of YIMBY Law, and as a
resident of California who is affected by the shortage of housing in our state.

Sincerely,

Sonja Trauss
Executive Director
YIMBY Law

YIMBY Law, 57 Post Street, Suite 908,  San Francisco, CA 94104
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